
 

 
 
Tuesday, July 31, 2018 
 

As a trusted community partner, the Malvern Fire Company Board and Members appreciate the 
interest in the cancellation of our annual pig roast fundraiser.  While it was not an easy decision, 
this particular fundraising event has been cancelled due to several factors including the lack of 
ticket sales and in consideration of the many hours our volunteers would need to donate to 
organize and host this particular event.   

We are very thankful for the communities support.  We had a very successful fair and are on 
target to have a successful golf outing.  We would also like to thank the pig roast sponsors who 
had committed to support this event.  The company is discussing other ways to apply their 
support to the upcoming fundraising efforts scheduled for this year.   

Realizing the Malvern Fire Company is an integral part of the community, we plan to continue 
the tradition of fundraising through community events and involvement.  The following is our 
fundraising event schedule for the remainder of the year: 

 August 13, 2018 - Annual Golf Outing 
 October 20, 2018 - Boot Day 
 Fall 2018 (date still being determined) - Drive-In Movie Night at the Monument Park 

 About Malvern Fire Company 

The Malvern Fire Company has been committed to protecting the Borough of Malvern and the 
surrounding area for over 130 years. Today, the Malvern Fire Company provides a wide variety 
of services including fire and rescue response as well as basic, intermediate, and advanced life 
support services 24 hours a day, 365 days. The Company services Malvern Borough and parts of 
Willistown Township, East Whiteland Township, East Goshen Township and Tredyffrin 
Townships.  

Company members are made up of 85% well-trained volunteers combined with career staff.  On 
an annual basis, the Company responds to about 2,500 EMS and 360 Fire and Rescue calls. In 
addition to call response, Company members spend their time training as well as actively 
educating our community with fire prevention and fire education services. We often visit 
schools, office buildings and even residential homes to offer fire prevention education and fire 
safety training.  

In June of 2009 the Malvern Fire Company was honored for its commitment to training and 
firefighter safety by the Office of the State Fire Commissioner. The company was recognized as a 
Participating Department in the Voluntary Fire Service Certification Program, recognized at the 
Silver level of participation, meaning that 75% of the firefighters, 18 years of age and older had 
completed the Firefighter I training program. 

The firehouse is located at 424 East King Street in Malvern Borough. 

 For further information, please contact the board of directors – info@malvernfireco.com 
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